
15th May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to tell you about some further changes for September, so that you are aware of staff
leaving and new staff joining us.

Miss Glaholm and Mrs Appleton are both leaving us at the end of this academic year for pastures new.
They will be missed by the children and staff and I’m sure by parents too. We will say a proper
goodbye nearer the time.

For September, we have appointed Miss Josey Hall and Miss Victoria Clinton to join us in the Orange
Unit. We will let you know more details about our new staff once we have agreed which teachers will
be in which classes next year.

For now, there are some other changes to be aware of:

Mrs Fitzgerald has now left us, and Miss Kaylee Whattam has joined Blue class. I’m sure Blue class
will get to know Miss Whattam over the next few weeks.

Mrs Bell will be leaving us for maternity leave after the half term break and Miss Clinton will take over
for the remainder of the year. Miss Clinton has worked at our school before and knows our systems
well. She will be spending some time with Mrs Bell and the class before the holiday to ensure a
smooth handover.

I’m aware that there are many staffing changes happening this year and this can be unsettling. I
want to reassure you that we have been through periods of change like this before and our school
has always maintained its culture, ethos and high standards.

We are excited by our new appointments and look forward to being able to give you more detail
about next year as soon as we are able to.

Best wishes

Miss Sawyer

Headteacher

j.sawyer@ebor.academy
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